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Announcing the 2016 USS Savage Reunion 
Scottsdale, AZ - September 22-26, 2016 

Mel Kowal and his reunion committeeman Tony Morris have done a 
splendid job of planning our next reunion, which will be held next 
September in Scottsdale; and they’ve done it in record time. This is 
one of the earliest ever announcements of USS Savage reunion 
details. Congratulations for a fine job, Mel and Tony. 

Please go to this URL for details: http://usssavagereunion.org 
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